
 

Board of Management Report 
November 2024 
 

The Board of Management met on 11/11/24 

 Items discussed included the following: 

School Development and Fundraising 

The Development Committee is meeting next week to discuss engagement with the 

School Community on future development plans and on Christmas fundraising plans. 

Parents/Guardians 

The PA AGM was a great success and the Zeeko workshop for children and parents 

was also well received. Well done to all involved.  

The school wrote to the school community on the current election campaigning and 

the importance of prioritising education and resources. 

Finances  

The BOM Treasurer gave a presentation on the school finances which are in a 

positive position. 

School Building 

The Department of Education issued information on a solar panel installation grant 

for schools and we expect further information shortly 

 

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality 

are not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on 16/12/24 

 

 

 


